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Administrative Procedure 152   
________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
  

PARENT/GUARDIAN AND PUBLIC INQUIRIES  
  
Background  
  
The Division respects the right of parents/guardians and members of the public to make inquiries 
about the Division. If the inquiry is school related, parents/guardians must follow the protocol as 
identified in AP 152 Appendix A. Public inquiries regarding Division matters may be directed to 
the Office of the Superintendent.  
  
 
 
 
Reference: Section 33, 40, 41, 42,43,52,53,196,197,222 Education Act 
 Policy 7, Appendix B – Delegations 
 Policy 13 – Appeals and Hearings Regarding Student Matters 
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